

<p>REFUSAL OF PLANNING PERMISSION Partial demolition and reconfiguration of existing stone boundary wall and creation of a new vehicular access and off road parking 27 West Street..Kings Cliffe</p> <p>Untidy Lane – 59 West Street, Kings Cliffe. Clerk to contact Planning for an update of the current position on what has been agreed.</p> <p>18/199 Grit Bin - Sovereign Grange David Hawkins has been in touch with Persimmon who has agreed to put the one bin above the lay-by on the right hand side of Oak Lane opposite No 9/11 and one in front of the hitching rail but still on the grass area. This was agreed.</p> <p>18/200 Speed Control Measures Quotes to be received for the meeting in March</p> <p>18/201 Amenities Sub Committee - The Vice Chairman declared an interest in the following matter and Cllr Brown assumed the Chair.</p> <p>An Amenities Sub Committee meeting was held in January and it was agreed that fallen tree in the Pytchell would be trimmed and tidied by Charles Tomlinson and we would then monitor to use/safety over the next 12 months.</p> <p>It was agreed that permission from the Council will be gained before any further planting of any trees is undertaken at the Pytchell.</p> <p>The Chairman will contact Anna Stockley regarding the formation of the Allotment Management Group/Committee for the allotments.</p> <p>It was agreed for Cllr Day to undertake the tidying up and topping at The Common to no more than £250.00 and this will be completed no later than the end of March.</p> <p>Vice Chairman resumed the Chair.</p> <p><u>Wildplaces Planning 2019/2020</u></p> <p>No 1: The committee agreed to the proposed path connecting the Railway cutting to the Village field It was agreed that a gate would be added.</p> <p>No 2: Posts around the back of the ponds on Malting Green. This was agreed to be looked at in more depth with Cllr Hardwick and Cllr Atkinson in regards to the grass cutting which is carried out by K C Active and how the banking around this area, they will agree how this can be more defined with a view of Wildplaces reviewing this in the Autumn.</p> <p>No 3: Railway Path Signage on Kingsmead. This was agreed.</p> <p>Donations for Village Field Trees – It was proposed that village sponsorship should be look at for the donations towards the planting of a small number of “standard” trees or to apply for a grant.</p> <p>18/202 Burial Board Report - Memorials for Terence Cunnington Plot 851 and Margaret Lord Plot B18. It was agreed that the Burial Board will mark future locations for all new memorials. Agreed</p> <p>K C Maintenance quoted to reposition grave stones which are currently in dangerous positions. It was agreed that The Burial Board, Chairman and Vice Chairman would agree which grave stones need addressing and seek further quotes before agreeing to the work commencing.</p> <p>Cllr Day & Cllr Gilbert to liaise with Peter Wallace on the location of the two new trees to be planted by the Autumn.</p>	<p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p> <p>Cllr Atkinson</p> <p>Chairman</p> <p>Cllr Day</p> <p>Cllr Atkinson Cllr Hardwick</p> <p>Burial Board Chairman Cllr Day Cllr Day Cllr Gilbert</p>
---	--

